
Prayer Requests – April 2025 
 
Announcement for Sunday, April 6, 2025. 

United in Prayer:  Up-to-date Requests from our Missionaries 
Rev. Çağdaş Coşkun is a missionary in Izmir (Smyrna), Turkey. 

1) Please pray the Lord continues to bless the congregation in the new location where they 
receive 30 to 40 visitors per week and pray for a permanent location. 

2) Pray for the visitors, regular visitors, and new members.  Praise God for 14 converts and 
10 baptisms in this last year! 

3) Pray for the media campaign to bear fruit. 

4) Pray for encouragement and guidance for our pastoral team. 

 
Announcement for Sunday, April 13, 2025 

United in Prayer:  Up-to-date Requests from our Missionaries 
Rev. Bill Green is a missionary in Costa Rica. 

1) Praise for the first two deacons ordained in our daughter church, the “Sola Gratia” 
congregation.  

2) Please pray for pastor Lobo, his wife, Natalia and their family. 
3) Please pray for our William Farel Seminary classes. Our son William has just finished an 

8-week Hebrew class for 10 students.   

 
Announcement for Sunday, April 20, 2025 

United in Prayer:  Up-to-date Requests from our Missionaries. 
Rev. Eric Pennings is a professor with MINTS International Seminary. 

1) Pray that the ministry of Iglesia Vida Nueva (Hispanic Ministry in Toronto) under the 
leadership of Pastor José Ramírez may grow and that their identity as a church plant 
within the URCNA may be realized. 

2) Pray for safe travels for Pastor José Ramirez’ next mission trip to Belize. Pray for fruits of 
ministry in this trip. 

3) Thank the Lord for the positive ministry reports from over 75 countries around the 
world at the recent Annual MINTS Meeting.  

4) Praise the Lord for 375 MINTS graduates in 2024 representing 19 countries. Pray that 
these graduates may use their training to God’s glory for ministry in local churches. 

 
  



Announcement for Sunday, April 27, 2025. 
United in Prayer:  Up-to-date Requests from our Missionaries. 
Rev. Eric Kayayan is a missionary in France. 

1) For the continuation of Reformed Faith & Life broadcasts in Bukavu (East of the 
Democratic Republic of the Congo) despite the takeover of the region by armed rebel 
groups and foreign troops. 

2) For the efficient distribution of our Christian literature in French among refugees or 
migrant workers from Burundi and Congo living in South Africa. 

3) For the smooth preparation of our forthcoming camp for young adults in the South of 
France (28-31 May) on the necessity of creating and developing Christian schools 
despite strong constraints by the State.  

 
 
 
 
 
 


